
 

Copied from email submission 

 

Date:04/09/2019 

From: Construction Bar Association 

 

Dear Ms. Lee, 

 

I refer to your email below and apologise most sincerely for my delay in coming back to you.  

 

The CBA are happy to endorse the submissions that have already been made by the Bar of Ireland on 

the 14 proposals for reform that were made in the Report pursuant to Section 34(1)(a) of the 2015 

Act. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Lydia 

 

___________________________________________________________ 

Lydia B. Bunni, LL.B, LL.M, FCIArb., Dip. Construct. Law (TCD) 
Barrister at Law, 
Law Library, 
Four Courts, 
Dublin 7. 
DX 81-0070  
 
 


